
From: James McLuckie 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 12:54 PM 
To: 'Bob du Treil, Jr.'; Melvin Collins; Hossein Hashemzadeh; Ron 
Graser 
Cc: Ann Gallagher 
Subject: RE: Mexican Coordination Status 
 
Bob: 
 
International Bureau has no objection to authorization of the 
applications listed below.  Given their  
distance from the border, they are fully-spaced under terms of the DTV 
MOU to any Mexico channels. 
 
Best Regards, 
James 
 
 
  
From: Bob du Treil, Jr. [mailto:bobjr@dlr.com]   
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 4:30 PM  
To: James McLuckie  
Subject: Mexican Coordination Status 
 
Dear Mr McLuckie, 
 
Our client has four LPTV applications that seem to be ‘stuck’ in the FCC 
process due to Mexico issues.  
However, all four are located at the same site, which is more than 273 km 
from the border with Mexico.  
The four are: 
K23FV, Kingman, AZ, BMPDTT-20111025AAK 
K41FT, Kingman, AZ, BMPDTT-20120308AAV 
K44DK, Kingman, AZ, BMPDTT-20111025ACR 
K48AY, Kingman, AZ, BMPDTT-20111221AFE 
 
Could you see where these stand in the process and whether Mexico might 
have come through on  
these? 
 
Best wishes, 
 
-Bob 
 
Louis R. du Treil Jr.   
  
du Treil, Lundin & Rackley, Inc.   
201 Fletcher Ave.   
Sarasota, FL 34237-6019  
p: +1 941-329-6004  
f: +1 941-329-6030  
m: +1 941-320-4441  
e: bobjr@DLR.com  
 


